             ANNOUNCEMENT

The text of this announcement is verified by the Decision N 1 of the 
Pricing request Committee dated 19 jule 2017 

Pricing request  passcode ՀՀ-ՏՄԴՀ-ՀՄԱ-ԱՊՁԲ-17/1


           Client: Municipality of Dilijan, which is located in Dilijan, at Myasnikyan 55, announces a quotation, which is implemented in a single stage through the Armeps Electronic Procurement (www.armeps.am) system.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	
	According to the terms of Article 7 of the RA Law “On Procurements”, all persons or entities, irrespective of being a foreigner, a foreign entity or a stateless person, may submit bids for the Pricing request.
The selected bidder will be determined from the list of participants that meet the invitation requirements. The advantage will be given to and the Contract will be signed with the bidder suggesting the lowest price.
To receive the hard copy of the invitation of this procedure the written request shall be submitted to the Customer until 11:00 am ofthe 2th day from the date of publication of this statement. The Customer shall provide the free hard copy of the invitation within the first working day following the submission.
In the case of ellectronic invitation request, the Customer shall provide it free within the first working day following the submission.
Not receiving an invitation in the order prescribed by this invitation shall not restrict the right of the bidder to participate in this procedure. 
The bids for the pricing request should be submitted electronically via www.armeps.am until 11:00 am ofthe 2th day from the date of publication of this statement in Armenian, Russian or English.
This given procurement procedure will be carried out electronically via www.armeps.am website
The opening procedure of the bids will be held electronically via www.armeps.am website until 11:00 am ofthe 2th day from the date of publication of this statement
	The complaints regarding the pricing request are submitted to the Procurement Appeals Board (Melik Adamyan 1, Yerevan, Armenia). The appeal is held in accordance with terms of this invitation. To submit an appeal request a fee of 30 000 AMD is charged, which should be transferred to the treasury account number 900008000482, opened under the name of the Ministry of Finance of the Republic of Armenia.	
      For further information regarding this announcement contact the secretary of the Assessment committee Armine Aghajanyan
          Phone  0268-2-30-48
Email: dilijan.gnumner@mail.ru
Customer: Municipality of Dilijan

